
**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT** 

RFP for I-375 Reconnecting Communities PDB 

MDOT posted an RFP for the I-375 Reconnecting Communities Progressive Design-Build 
Project. The RFP can be found at the following link: 

https://www.michigan.gov/mdot/-
/media/Project/Websites/MDOT/Business/Contractors/Innovative-Contracting/I-
375/RFP.pdf?rev=b2c6ec1e90304af99dc3b3892b4aedca&hash=9511DFDC12FEBD3527B
F4599C8F89329 
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